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I would like to thank all of the coaches, assistant coaches, trainers, and everyone else who assisted as a 
bench staff member this season. 
 
We had some new coaches in the younger age groups, along with experienced coaches at the older 
levels. The newer coaches were able to learn and grow and had successful seasons. 
 
We conducted a survey near the end of the season to get feedback on each coach. We had a really good 
response rate and had a lot of positive feedback for all of our coaches. 
 
We really appreciate all of the hard work that the coaches and bench staff put into making the season a 
successful one. 
 

 


